UNDERGRADUATE PHARMACY SOCIETY SUMMER MEETING # 1 MINUTES
MONDAY, JULY 12, 2010

ATTENDANCE: 11/33 
David Y., Jaspreet, Rose, David L., Jennifer, Sidika, Emily, Dipti, Jelena, Rachel, Paul.

DISCUSSION:

· Paul brought up the issue of lack of funding for Phrosh week. He is looking for suggestions (from the rest of the UPS council members) about sponsors who can donate money. 

· David Y. wants ‘External Affairs’ to stay in touch (maintain / build relationships) with their contacts throughout the year. 
· David Y. would like all the council members to present position reports in a UPS meeting before the start of the school year. The report should include all of their plans (with respect to their position in the council) for the whole year. The purpose of the report is to ensure that everyone knows what they are doing in the year.

· David Y. also wanted the council to know there is lot of ‘stuff’ in the UPS storage room. Everything from phrosh week posters to cutlery to various athletic gear. Hence, he doesn’t want anyone to buy more cutlery and would like people involved with the phrosh week and athletics to check out the storage room.    
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